
 

TRI is Honored with 2014 NIH Merit Award 

Bethesda, Maryland (December 2, 2014): TRI is pleased to announce TRI staff members have been 
honored with a 2014 National Institutes of Health (NIH) Merit Award under the U.S. Department of Health 
and Human Services.  The NIH Merit Award is in recognition for notable contributions to the National 
Cancer Institute (NCI) Cancer Therapy Evaluation Program (CTEP).   

The NIH Merit Award recognizes individuals or groups whose achievements warrant special recognition.  
TRI was presented with a group award at the NCI Director’s Awards Ceremony at the Masur Auditorium.  
TRI supports the CTEP in its mission to identify critical gaps in cancer research and introduce and 
evaluate new cancer-agents in clinical trials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About TRI: Technical Resources International, Inc. is a full-service contract research organization plus 
(CRO+).  TRI’s areas of expertise include clinical trials operations, communications, consulting, data 
management & biostatistics, information technology, quality assurance, regulatory affairs & medical 
writing, safety & phramacovigilance, and toxicovigilance & health assessment.  For more than 35 years, 
TRI has provided support to government agencies, the private sector, and non-profit organizations.  
Further information is available at www.tech-res.com.  
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